
 
BISHOP LANEY’S VIRTUAL  

OPEN EVENING 
The Bishop Laney programmes offer a wide range of A 

Levels, and Level 3 Technical courses, as well as Level 2 

courses – we’re your choice whatever your next steps! 

   
All Ely College students will be able to access the Virtual Open 

Evening event with their college email addresses. Parents who wish 

to register separately will be sent details of how to do so next week! 
 

 

 

 

 
Students who attend Ely College and have been eligible for the  

Pupil Premium or Free School Meals can apply for this award. 


